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Trips 

On Monday, Year 4 visited Orchid Care Home to hand deliver personalised letters which were written during 

English. The children also sang two songs, fed the goats and socialised with the elderly. Year 4 were also lucky 

enough to be given cupcakes and juice from the staff at the care home!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headlice 

There have been some outbreaks of headlice in school and so we would like to ask all parents/carers 

to regularly check their child/children’s hair and treat them appropriately, if necessary.  Pupils with 

long hair are advised to keep it tied back in either a ponytail or plaits.  There is further detailed 

advice on the following website: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits.  Many thanks. 

 

Menu Changes 

On the last day of term, Wednesday 20th December, the menu will be changing. It will be the following: 

 

Pork Hotdogs, Chips & Beans 

Or 

Quorn Hotdog, Chips & Beans 

 

Dessert – Vanilla Cookie  

 

There will still be the option for a jacket potato.  Please make sure you amend your bookings if required. 

 

Classroom Doors 

As you are aware the morning drop off can be a busy time at the classroom doors.  Our priority is always to 

meet the children and then settle the class to begin the learning for the day. 

If you would like to speak to your teacher about something urgent, please call into school to arrange an 

appointment or a phone call.  This will help us settle the children into the classroom more quickly. 

 

Curriculum Pages 

If you are interested in what your child has been learning and will be learning please visit the class curriculum 

pages.  There are details of what will be covered and some brilliant pictures of learning that has taken place. 

 

https://www.redoaks.org/celebrating_children.php 

 

Wall of Talent 

We love to see what children are doing outside of school – please post to the website via the following link. 

https://www.redoaks.org/celebrating_children_Wall_Of_Talent.php 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits
https://www.redoaks.org/celebrating_children.php
https://www.redoaks.org/celebrating_children_Wall_Of_Talent.php


Nursery  

Our nursery is looking for a wooden garage – if you have one at home that you would be happy to donate. Please 

drop this into the office. Many thanks 

 

Christmas Fayre 

Many thanks for your support at the Christmas Fayre – this was well supported as always.  We made a profit of 

£1042.37 which will be used in school. This ended our Enterprise Week and the children will find out who are 

the winners at the end of the week.   

 

Amazing Red Oaks Post Box Topper  

Thanks to the crochet club. They all have worked so 

hard making our very own post box topper-just like you 

see on the post boxes out and about!  

 

Upcoming Dates 

14th December – KS1 Performance 10.00am & 2.00pm 

19th December – Last day for Nursery classes 

20th December – Last Day of Term – 1.30pm finish 

2nd January 2024 – Clubs live on website Y1-6 

3rd January 2024 – Return to School 

19th January 2024 – Relative Reading 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


